
 

 

Pangea Natural Foods Inc. Announces Resignation of CFO 

 

March 5, 2024 - Vancouver, British Columbia, - Pangea Natural Foods Inc. (“Pangea” or the 

“Company”) (CSE: PNGA) (OTCQB: PNGAF), a manufacturer and co-packer of health food products, 

announces that Rubens Tse has resigned as the Chief Financial Officer of the Company. The board of 

directors of the Company has initiated a search to identify qualified candidates to fill the position of Chief 

Financial Officer of the Company in the near term. 

 

About Pangea Natural Foods Inc. 

 

Pangea Natural Foods Inc. is a food manufacturing company focused on manufacturing, co-packing and 

distributing high-quality plant-based food products across North America. 

  

On Behalf of the Board of Directors 

 

“Pratap Sandhu” 

Pratap Sandhu 

CEO, Corporate Secretary and Director 

  

For further information, please visit the Company’s website at www.pangeafood.com or contact: 

  

Pangea Natural Foods Inc. 

Pratap Sandhu, Chief Executive Officer 

Telephone:   +1 (604) 765-8069 

Email: pratap@pangeafood.com 

Media contact: media@pangeafood.com 

  

Forward-Looking Information 

 
This news release includes certain statements and information that may constitute forward-looking information within 

the meaning of applicable Canadian securities laws. Forward-looking statements relate to future events or future 

performance and reflect the expectations or beliefs of management of the Company regarding future events. 

Generally, forward-looking statements and information can be identified by the use of forward-looking terminology 

such as “intends” or “anticipates”, or variations of such words and phrases or statements that certain actions, events 

or results “may”, “could”, “should”, “would” or “occur”. This information and these statements, referred to herein 

as "forward‐looking statements", are not historical facts, are made as of the date of this news release and include 

without limitation, statements regarding discussions of future plans, estimates and forecasts and statements as to 

management's expectations and intentions with respect to, among other things. In making the forward-looking 

statements in this news release, the Company has applied several material assumptions. Although management of the 

Company has attempted to identify important factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from those 
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contained in forward-looking statements or forward-looking information, there may be other factors that cause results 

not to be as anticipated, estimated or intended. There can be no assurance that such statements will prove to be 

accurate, as actual results and future events could differ materially from those anticipated in such statements. 

Accordingly, readers should not place undue reliance on forward-looking statements and forward-looking 

information. Readers are cautioned that reliance on such information may not be appropriate for other purposes. The 

Company does not undertake to update any forward-looking statement, forward-looking information or financial out-

look that are incorporated by reference herein, except in accordance with applicable securities laws. We seek safe 

harbor. 

 

The CSE has neither approved nor disapproved the information contained herein. 
 


